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MARINE SERVICES PRECINCT, FUNDING PROCESS 

879. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the Minister for the Midwest and Wheatbelt: 
(1) Can the minister indicate at what stage in the funding process is the application for the marine services 

precinct and associated 200-tonne boat lifter? 

(2) At what date will an announcement be made on the state government’s contribution to this project?   

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
I thank Hon Murray Criddle for providing me with some notice of the question. 

(1)-(2) I am currently preparing a formal proposal for consideration by government in the budget process.  The 
announcement will be made after the government has considered that submission.   

 


